
November 20, 2023 
Ivo Dinov 
837 Russett Rd 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 
To: Ann Arbor Zoning Board Appeals 
 

RE:  Zoning board review of neighbor application 819 Russett Rd, AA, MI 48103 
 
 
Dear Ann Arbor Zoning Board Members: 
 
I’m writing on behalf of my family to express our support for planned renovation 
(modifications/alteration) of the home of our neighbors Jeff and Izzy May (819 Russett Rd). We 
enthusiastically support their project to put a 2nd story on their existing footprint and look 
forward to seeing the growth of their lovely family in the years ahead. 
 
Thank you for approving their remodeling plans. The proposed renovation is good for the family 
and great for the entire neighborhood. 
 
 
Ivo Dinov    
 


